
Submitter: Ashley  Christenson 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and 
Water 

Measure: HB2616 

My family owns a small goat dairy.  We produce an extremely clean, unpasteurized 

and delicious milk that often stays fresh tasting in the fridge longer than pasteurized 

milk.  We have many devoted customers and this bill would definitely help us grow 

our business.  The strength of our  food supply is rooted in small local farmers who 

have the freedom to sell their product to people who love it. Please pass this bill to 

strengthen small Oregon dairies. 


